Memorandum

DATE: May 12, 2016
TO: Land Use Advisory Committee
FROM: LisaBeth Barajas, Manager, Local Planning Assistance

SUBJECT:  Oak Grove System Statement Hearing Next Steps

This memo updates the Land Use Advisory Committee on the Oak Grove System Statement Hearing
for the committee’s meeting on May 19, 2016. A hearing regarding the City of Oak Grove’s proposed
amendments to its 2015 System Statement was held at the Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) on
March 15, 2016. Both the City and the Metropolitan Council submitted post-hearing briefs and proposed
findings of fact to the Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) by the April 11, 2016 deadline. The ALJ issued
his recommendation, including proposed findings of facts and conclusions, on May 10, 2016.

Staff will provide a verbal update on the ALJ's recommendations and the next steps in the process.
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	FROM: LisaBeth Barajas, Manager, Local Planning Assistance

